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17 March 2014 
 
RE: PCBs in Rockwell Automation Products 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
Rockwell Automation is committed to demonstrating the highest standard of global 
environmental management. We embrace this as a core value and an integral part of all 
operations and seek continual improvement of our environmental management system 
and performance.  
 
Our dedication is demonstrated by our compliance efforts as we continue to design 
hazardous substances out of our products.  At this point, Poly Chlorinated Biphenol 
(PCB) has been eliminated from products currently manufactured by Rockwell 
Automation. 
 
You can find additional information regarding Rockwell Automation Product 
Environmental Compliance programs at: 
http://www.rockwellautomation.com/rockwellautomation/about-us/sustainability-ethics/product-environmental-compliance.page 

 

Please send any additional inquiries regarding Product Environmental Compliance to: 
ProductStewardship@ra.rockwell.com. 
 
Sincerely,  

Cally S. Edgren 
Program Manager, Product Environmental Compliance 
Rockwell Automation 

 


